
Minutes of 12th Annual General Meeting of the LLIMEYS – Friends of 

Llanymynech Limeworks Heritage Area - held on Saturday, 9 July, 2022 at 

2pm in the Limeworks Stables 

 

1. JZ welcomed Martyn Young, Bob Cotter, Glyn Gaskill, Dilys Gaskill and 

Dickon Faux-Nightingale 

2. Apologies received from Tony Beardsell, Nick Thursfield and Paddy 

Martin. Gareth Eggar has left the area and is no longer on the 

committee.  He has been thanked for all his help. 

3. Minutes of meeting held on 23 May were read and accepted 

4. Chair’s report: JZ’s full report is in the Newsletter. In summary, she 

commented on the last 2 years when most activities were put on hold 

although the maintenance team were able to continue their work. 

Towards the end of 2021 guided walk bookings resumed and filming by 

S4C took place. New interpretation boards were purchased with Shaun 

Burkey’s help to replace ones which had deteriorated. A new board was 

erected next to the car park to explain the sculpture. Joan thanked Glyn 

for his work as treasurer and Bob for taking over the role. She also 

thanked Tony, Martyn, Bob and Nick for their work on the site and 

Dickon for the art work for the new interpretation board before 

announcing her intention to stand down as Chair 

5. Treasurer’s report: BC circulated a summary of the accounts for the last 

financial year. The balance at the end of March was £4233.15. The 

handover from the bank is almost complete although statements were 

still going to GG 

6. Election of Officers: Chair – Vacant, Treasurer – Bob Cotter (unopposed) 

 



 

7. Any other business:  

• BC reported that vandalism around the Stables had decreased 

following the installation of CCTV although was still prevalent in 

other areas 

• BC said that the Newsletter was complete and would be circulated 

• DG suggested copies of the Newsletter shoud be sent to local MPs 

• MY reported that thhe surveys he and TB had done on land 

belonging to Rock Cottage had been very positive (see Newsletter) 

• D F-N thought that we should target people who come to events 

on site to try to get them to volunteer their services and join the 

Llimeys 

• Heritage Open Days this year have Astounding Inventions as the 

theme. JZ suggested a display about Hoffmann in the Hoffmann 

Kiln 

• JZ also suggested contacting Gemma Hughes re a display of her 

work with lime putty 

• GG thanked JZ for her work as Chair over the last 14 years 

 

8. Date of next meeting:  2 pm, 6 August 


